
 

   

 

ADV2025_122 Apache Security Advisory (April 7th, 2025) 

Apache has published a security advisory highlighting vulnerabilities in the 

following product on March 17th, 2025. It is recommended that you take the 

necessary precautions by ensuring your products are always updated. 

• Apache Parquet – version 1.15.0 and prior 

For more information on this update, you can follow these URLs: 

• Apache Parquet Java 1.15.1 

• Apache Security Bulletins 

• CVE-2025-30065 

The Guyana National CIRT recommends that users and administrators review this 

update and apply it where necessary. 

References 

• Apache Security Bulletins. (March 17th, 2025). Retrieved from Apache. 

https://cwiki.apache.org/confluence/display/WW/Security+Bulletins 

 

• Apache Security Advisory. (April 4th, 2025). Retrieved from Canadian 

Centre for Cyber Security. https://www.cyber.gc.ca/en/alerts-

advisories/apache-security-advisory-av25-185 

 
 

https://lists.apache.org/thread/okzqb3kn479gqzxm21gg5vqr35om9gw5
https://cwiki.apache.org/confluence/display/WW/Security+Bulletins
https://www.cve.org/CVERecord?id=CVE-2025-30065
https://cwiki.apache.org/confluence/display/WW/Security+Bulletins
https://www.cyber.gc.ca/en/alerts-advisories/apache-security-advisory-av25-185
https://www.cyber.gc.ca/en/alerts-advisories/apache-security-advisory-av25-185

